IRVING AVENUE EXPECTATIONS: In continuing our efforts to build and sustain relationships with

neighboring communities, students living in the University area close to Oakwood will demonstrate respect for
community by contributing to community development and adhering to University expectations for behavior.

1. Students should recognize that they and their house represent the University to the community.
Therefore, they should demonstrate behavior and a level of respect for neighbors/community members
that is consistent with University values. Students should keep noise levels at a minimum, keep large
gatherings to the backyard, and keep the front of the property presentable to the public.

2. Each property is required to send a representative from the house to attend monthly community
meetings with UD students and Oakwood neighbors. Failure to send a representative and/or engage in
behavior consistent with our values can result in disciplinary action.

Students living in houses or apartments on Irving Avenue, the 1900 block of Trinity Avenue, the 100 block of

Evanston Avenue, the 200 block of Lawnview Avenue, and the 1700 block of Frericks Way are subject to this
addendum.



